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Join us at our next event at the LUSH Green Hub!
We're delighted to announce our next
Sustainable Business Network event will
be on Thursday 13th July 2023 at the LUSH
Green Hub in Poole. This Sustainable
Business Network evening will focus on all
things retail -if you work at a retail
business, this one's not to be missed but
all businesses are welcome!

Click here to get your tickets

Come along and hear from Eloise Flinter, Green Hub
Business Development Manager, speaking about
some of the innovative things happening at the Green
Hub to help inspire you to make small, sustainable
changes at your business.

This event will be a brilliant opportunity to meet other
local businesses who want to make Dorset an even
better place to live and work. Meet other network
members, enjoy drinks & light bites and get a guided
tour around the £2.3 million Green Hub which has just
opened to the public.

The network event is free to attend but there's limited
space so get your free tickets today!

Network update
We're delighted to say we now have
56 Sustainable Business Network
members. A very warm welcome to
all our new members! We're
currently doing the next round of
awarding at the minute so look out
for an email to get your 2023
Sustainable Business Award

Click here to watch
our video from the

Sustainable Business
Network launch

Click here to watch
the 40 minute
industry expert

panel discussion

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/sustainable-business-network-event-tickets-657630930817?aff=oddtdtcreator
https://weare.lush.com/lush-life/our-company/the-green-hub/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=yCyUL6CqdD4
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=u_ZjF8VnnsQ

